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Dear Parents and Carers,  

We are excited to share that our newly appointed Reading and Writing Leaders have worked hard to create 

an exciting new publication for the Springwell Park School community: Springwell Spectacular. This new 

magazine is packed with wonderful content that highlights the achievements, activities, and creativity of our 

pupils throughout the school year.  

Springwell Spectacular offers a fun and engaging way to reflect on the past term and look ahead to what’s 

coming. In this first issue, you will find: 

• A review of the fantastic events and learning experiences from Autumn  

• Fun games and activities that pupils can enjoy 

• A special ‘Day in the Life’ feature, where you can read about what one of our staff members gets up 

to during the school day 

• A sneak peak of what’s coming up in Spring 

• Photocopies of some incredible work completed by our students during Autumn  

• Thought-provoking quotes and poetry  

• And so much more!  

The Reading and Writing Leaders were instrumental behind the creation of this magazine – they attended 

numerous meetings, collated data and content, and helped write the articles. They worked very hard on it 

indeed.  

This magazine is a wonderful way to celebrate the hard work, creativity, and dedication of all our pupils, 

whole also giving parents and carers a closer look at what’s been happening in our school. It’s a great 

keepsake and a fun way to get involved with your child’s learning journey. We will be aiming to publish two 

editions a year – one at the start of Spring and one at the end of Summer.  

The magazine is being published by a printing company. The cost of the magazine is being covered by the 

school. In order to ascertain how many to order, if you would like your own copy, please sign up on the 

attached link. https://forms.gle/vK8JmnhaV46SZebZ9 

Kind regards and thank you for your support,  

Tom Hanlon 

Assistant Headteacher  
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